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Numeracy 

Pupils will continue to progress through the ‘Big Maths’, 

mental maths programme. Our Learn Its for this term is 

the 2 times tables. The Learn It songs can be accessed 

through Google Classroom on your child’s Glow account. 

 

Megaminds: Pupils will continue to develop their skills, 

strategy repertoire and mental ability in Subtraction 

within 1000. Learning of all times tables will be a main 

focus in the class and for homework. Pupils will learn to 

multiple a 2/3-digit number by a single digit or 10. Pupils 

will learn to divide a 2/3-digit number by a single digit or 

10. 

 

Math-a-magicians: Pupils will continue to embed their 

number bonds to allow for quick recall of subtraction 

facts and to assist them when subtracting from 2/3 digit 

numbers.  Learning of the 2, 3, 4, 5 and 10 times tables 

will be a main focus in the class and for homework.  

Topic- ‘Our Community’ 

 

Pupils will learn about Lanark through 

a focus on housing and mapping skills. 

Our topic will make comparisons 

between Lanark and the City of 

Glasgow. We will have our class trip 

this term. 

Homework 

Spelling- Tasks will alter according to the spelling 

week in class. Please refer to your child’s diary to 

identify which week it is and then refer to the front of 

your child’s homework jotter for the assigned tasks 

for that week.  
 

Reading- set chapters/pages per week. This will 

then be used in class for discussions and 

comprehension tasks. 
 

Numeracy- mixture of worksheets, websites and 

RM Easimaths. 
 

Homework will be distributed on a Monday and 

collected on a Friday. Please encourage your child 

to bring their homework folder and reading book 

with them every day. Thanks for your support.  

 

Literacy 

 

Spelling 

Pupils will continue to progress through the spelling 

programme on a 4-week rotation. On the Friday of 

every 4th week, dictation will be used to assess 

pupils’ retention and learning of the spelling of the 

phonemes, common words and spelling rule words. 

Over the month of June, we will consolidate all 

Stage 4 spelling.  

 

 

Reading 

We will continue to develop our reading strategies 

and expand our reading skills. This term we will 

focus on summarising, inferences and challenging 

vocabulary to secure our understanding of a text. 

Using a dictionary and the internet to find out the 

meaning of unfamiliar words will be encouraged in 

class, please encourage this at home.  

 
 

Writing 

Our main focus this term will be functional writing. 

Pupils will have experience writing instructions and 

persuasive pieces. Pupils will continue to expand 

their VCOP and note-taking skills. 

Health and Wellbeing 

Pupils will continue engage with the remaining Health and 

Wellbeing Indicator: ‘Included’. The class will begin exploring the 

topic of ‘Sexual Health and Relationships’. This term as a class 

we will be participating in the Daily Mile- this is 4/5 laps around the 

playground each day. 

In P.E., we will be participating in athletics and circuit training with 

a focus on achieving personal bests and improved fitness. This 

will also be in preparation for the upcoming Sports Week. Gym 

days are Mon (outdoors) and Thurs (indoors).  

RME 

Pupils will learn about Ramadan. Ramadan starts 

on the 5th of May and finishes on the 4th of June. 

We will learn about the celebration of Eid-ul-Fitr, 

which will occur on the 4th and 5th of June 2019. 


